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Rep. Moses Responds to Governor Evers’ Budget Address 
 

Madison – Rep. Clint Moses (R-Menomonie) expressed his dissatisfaction with Governor Evers’ 

budget request to the Wisconsin State Legislature on Wednesday night and issued the following 

statement: 

 

“After hearing the governor talk repeatedly about working together, his budget proposal focuses 

heavily on policies that he knows won’t move forward in our state legislature,” said Rep. Moses. 

“He continues to put forth a liberal wish list that shows how out of touch he is with hardworking 

people of Wisconsin.” 

 

The state’s strong fiscal position is because of the responsible budgeting decisions made over the 

last four years by the legislature. In fact, we now have the largest rainy day fund in state history 

of over $1.7 billion.  

 

“We in the Republican Assembly are committed to investing state resources into programs that 

are working and defunding those that are not,” said Rep. Moses. “We are going to fix what is 

broken instead of growing the size of government with new programs we can’t afford.” 

 

Under state law, Governor Evers’ request has been introduced to the Joint Committee on 

Finance, which is the state’s budget-writing committee. Be on the lookout for their listening 

sessions in Western Wisconsin, where they will be gathering citizen input on the budget. 

 

“I look forward to hearing from my constituents about the ideas that Governor Evers has 

presented to the legislature,” said Rep. Moses. “Please share your priorities with my office.” 

 

### 

 

The 29th Assembly District includes majority of Dunn and portions of St. Croix and Polk 

Counties including the communities of Baldwin, Boyceville, Clear Lake, Colfax, Elk 

Mound, Glenwood City, Menomonie, and Woodville. 

 


